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[bookmark: _GoBack]This Non-substantive change request seeks OMB clearance for a Training and Employment Grant Letter (TEGL) that would provide interim guidance to Workforce Innovation and Opportunity Act section 166 grantees while implementing regulations are under development. With respect to the PRA, the guidance clarifies that existing information collection requirements will continue and further guidance is forthcoming; consequently, the guidance amounts to a restatement of the currently approved requirements.
